
From: Wittenberg, Olive
To: jennar@utetribe.com
Cc: Gillespie, Emily; Delano, Nathaniel; Harris, Jamie S. (she/her); shaunc@utetribe.com; Beavers, Tim (IHS/PHX);

TRealBird@nativelawgroup.com; Castelli, Matthew (he/him); Cantor, Tiffany; Rathbone, Colleen; Haniewicz,
Melissa (Missy); Diaz, Angelique; Bohan, Suzanne; Deardorff, Jason

Subject: Closure of Emergency Administrative Order - Uriah Heeps PWS/084990002, Docket No. SDWA-08-2021-0038
Date: Friday, December 3, 2021 4:59:35 PM

The EPA has decided to close the Emergency Administrative Order (Order) regarding the
public water system specified in the subject line. The EPA has determined that there are no
remaining requirements of the Order.
 
Please continue to work with Jamie Harris to compete all required corrective actions from the
Level 2 Assessment. Jamie has communicated deadlines for required corrective actions via
email. If you anticipate any issues with meeting any of those deadlines, please contact Jamie
prior to the dates actions are required.
 
Please be aware that you are still required to comply with the National Primary Drinking
Water Regulations (drinking water regulations), 40 C.F.R. part 141. Violation of the drinking
water regulations may result in a court-imposed injunction and/or penalties.
 
Thank you for resolving these issues. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please
contact me.
______________________
Olive Wittenberg
U.S. EPA, Region 8
1-800-227-8917, ext. 6467
or, 303-312-6467 phone
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